
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 29, 2001 

 
 
 
Joyce Mulikin 
c/o Angie Strickland  
Tippah County Detention Facility  
205 B. Street 
Ripley, Mississippi 38663 
 
Dear Ms. Mulikin: 
 
 As Governor of the State of Mississippi, I am honored to extend my 
best wishes and congratulations upon the celebration of your retirement after 
21 years in Law Enforcement. 
 
 I commend you for your dedication and commitment to your 
communities and your state.  You have put your life on the line everyday for 
21 years to improve the quality of life for all Mississippians.  Please allow 
me this opportunity to thank you for a job well done. 
 
 As you end your career as a law enforcement officer, be assured that 
your efforts will forever serve as an inspiration for those who will continue 
to build bright futures for the citizens of our great state.   
   
             Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
              RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 
 


